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14th July 2021 

COVID-19 Update  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to the reported guidelines & restrictions outlined in the NSW Premier’s press conference at 11am this morning 

(14/7/21), we will continue to engage in home learning until at least 30 July 2021. This will mean the following –  

• Home Learning will continue. Next week’s learning from home will be available online from Monday 19th July or 
those requiring home learning in hard copy, can collect it from the Willow Tree gate between 9am - 10am on 
Monday morning (please wear a mask and maintain appropriate social distancing). If there is anything that you 
would like to submit to your child’s class teacher, an empty box will be available to place items in (please ensure 
it is labelled). 

• Communicate with your child’s classroom teacher via the usual platforms regarding any issues or concerns. 

• Staff and students are only to be on the school site. 

• Students attending school will need to be picked up (at their usual drop off and pick up gate) at the times below  
o siblings will be at the gate at 2:55pm,  
o single students at 3pm and  
o students catching buses will be at the gate at 3:05pm. 

• If a student is late or needs to be picked up early, please call the school office on 4325 3963. 

• There will be no canteen service available. 

• Students should not attend school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any person with any 
COVID-19 symptoms should be sent home and should not return to school until they have received a negative 
test result and are symptom-free (Advice to families https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-
families/schools-in-greater-sydney1 ). In circumstances where children have other medical reasons for recurrent 
symptoms, a letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

Thanks again everyone, stay safe. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Sarah Baldwin 
Principal 
Chertsey Primary School 
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